
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Reminders: 
 
Council Meetings  
2nd Wednesday of the month at 7 p.m. 
 

Work Sessions of Council 
4th Wednesday of the month at 6 p.m.  
only in Jan, Feb, Mar, Apr, May & Oct 
 

Zoning Board Meetings 
3rd Wednesday of the month at 6 p.m. 
 

Economic Development Committee 
2nd Wednesday of the month at 5 p.m.  
Only in Jan, Feb, Mar, Apr, May & Oct 
   

Finance Committee 
2nd Wednesday of the month at 5:30 p.m.  
Only in Jan, Feb, Mar, Apr, May & Oct    
    

 
 
Village Hall office hours are Monday 
through Friday from 8:00 a.m.-12:00 p.m. 
and 1:00-4:30 p.m. 
 

Minutes of our Council Meetings are posted 
every month under the Government tab and 
under Village Council – Agenda/Minutes on 
our website at www.cuyahogaheights.com                 

 
 

Future Important Dates: 
 
August 1 – Senior citizens trip to Kelleys Island 
with Mayor Bacci registration deadline 
 
August 12 - End of the Year Pool Party  
 
August 13 - Last day of Swimming Season 
 
August 29 – Village trip to Chagrin Falls; for more 
information see the enclosed flyer 
 
September 14 – Village trip to see the Cleveland 
Indians; for more information see the enclosed flyer 
 
September 15 – Flu shot registration deadline 
  
October 14 - SAVE THE DATE 
Community Corn Roast at Bacci Park  
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Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ July 2017 
 
Dispatch:   

Village Pest Control Program 
Pest control services are available to our residents free for the inside and outside of your 
home.  However, this service does not cover termites and bed bugs.  If you are having a 
pest problem, please contact Rich or Jeremy Kozlovich at Pest Management, Inc., at (216) 
661-3553, 1-800-794-2035, or Rich’s cell phone at (440) 343-1316.  If Rich or Jeremy are 
not available, please leave a message with your name, address, phone number and brief 
message.  All questions will be answered promptly. 
 

 

Just a reminder to all of our residents, if you are going on 
vacation you can call dispatch at 883-6800 to put a special 
attention on your home.  We are going to ask you when 
you will be leaving and when you will be coming home, if 
you have stopped your mail and paper, if you are going to 
leave any lights on in your home, if anyone will be stopping 
at your home during your absence and an emergency 
telephone number in case there is a problem. Dispatch will 
then forward that information to the Police Officers so they 
can check your residence thoughout the day and night. 

 
 

Village Hall:   

General Election 
Exercise your right to vote in the upcoming General Election on Tuesday, November 7, 2017.  In 
addition to county wide issues, our Mayor, Clerk and Village Council Members are all up for re-
election.  Do your part as a citizen and vote.  The polls will be open at the Village Hall from 6:30 
a.m. until 7:30 p.m. on November 7. 

 
If you are a new resident and haven’t yet changed your address with the Board of Elections, forms 
are available at the Village Hall during normal business hours.  In addition, we also have “Vote by 
Mail Ballot Applications.”    

 
Voter Identification Requirements: 
Voters must bring identification to the polls in order to verify identity.  Identification may include: 

 

 A current and valid photo identification card (e.g., driver's license or state ID)  

 A military identification  

 A copy of a current utility bill, bank statement, government check, paycheck, or other 
government document that shows the voter’s name and current address.  

 
Note:  You cannot use as proof of identification a notice that the board of elections mailed to you.  
Voters who do not provide one of these documents will still be able to vote by provisional ballot.   

 
If you have any additional questions, please don’t hesitate to contact the Board of Elections at (216) 
443-VOTE (8683). 
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Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ June 2017 
 

Village Hall: 

 

 

Cleveland Indians 
Our Village is planning a trip to Progressive Field to see the Cleveland Indians take on 
the Kansas City Royals on Thursday, September 14, 2017 – game time is 7:10 p.m.  
Transportation will be provided by our Village bus which will depart the Village Hall 
parking lot at 5:45 p.m. on September 14.   

 

There are only thirty tickets available.  To reserve your tickets, please contact the 
Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 or email a.domzalski@cuyahogaheights.com.  The 
Village will pay a portion of the discounted ticket price for each Village resident.  Non-
residents may purchase tickets at the group rate, but they must be accompanied by a 
Village resident.  Payment is due within 24 hours of your reservation.  Please note that 
anyone under the age of 16 years of age must be accompanied by an adult.  Prices for 
Village residents are $11.00 per ticket, non-residents are $22.00 per ticket.  Please note 
that there is a $5.00 fee for each non-resident riding the bus. 

 
A Day at Chagrin Falls 
Our Village is planning a trip to Chagrin Falls on Saturday August 29, 2017. 
Transportation will be provided by our Village bus which will depart the Village Hall 
parking lot at 9:30 a.m. and return back at 2 p.m.  

 

To reserve your spot, please contact the Village Hall at (216) 641-7020 or email 
a.domzalski@cuyahogaheights.com.  Please note that there is a $5.00 fee for each non-
resident riding the bus.  Please note that the trip will be cancelled if there are not enough 
sign-ups.  
 
 
 
 
 

Building Department: 

Residential maintenance inspections are completed and letters will be sent to home 
owners.  The majority of the homes in the Village are beautifully maintained.   Those 
requiring corrective action will receive details in letters mailed to your home.   
 
Your efforts are appreciated in keeping our Village beautiful.   If you have any questions, 

please contact Norm Casini or Ken LaBella in the Building Department. 
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